
1.		There	will	be	no	coffee	hour	today.			

2.		The	Young	At	Heart	will	host	a	Welcome	Back	Luncheon	on	Thursday,	June	9th	for	Young	At	
Heart	members	at	1pm	in	the	church	hall.		Parishioners	55+	interested	in	joining	YAH	are	also	
welcome	to	attend.		Glenda	Calvert,	the	new	president,	will	discuss	plans	for	the	upcoming	year	and	
host	a	brainstorming	session	of	possible	programs,	speakers	and	activities	for	2022-2023.		If	you	
are	planning	to	attend,	please	contact	Glenda	Calvert	(201-446-3338	or	deanglenda@msn.com).	

3.		The	Don	DiNovi	Memorial	Golf	Outing,	beneFitting	the	Don	DiNovi	Summer	Camp	
Scholarship	Fund	and	St.	Anthony’s,	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	June	14th,	at	White	Beeches	
Country	Club	in	Haworth,	NJ.		Flyers	&	registration	information	are	in	the	Narthex.	

Join	us	for	golf,	lunch	and	dinner	at	a	premier	country	club	
Sponsor	a	tee	or	green	
Not	a	golfer,	join	us	for	dinner	and	festivities,	including	a	rafOle	
Donate	a	gift	to	our	rafOle	

4.		Bible	Study	focusing	on	the	Gospel	of	St.	Matthew	continues	every	Thursday	night	at	8pm	
led	by	Catechist/Church	Librarian	Subdeacon	Nicholas	Nagorny.		The	Zoom	link	is	
(791-477-4689).	

5.		Ancient	Faith	Ministries	is	introducing	a	free	video	channel	featuring	Orthodox	Christian	
video	content	speciFically	for	children.		The	Oirst	video,	The	Olive	Jar:	Tidbits	of	Faith,	Episode	1,		
focusing	on	the	parable	of	the	Prodigal	Son,	can	be	viewed	at	afm.kindful.com	

AFM	also	offers	podcasts	readings	of	each	week’s	Sunday	Gospels.		The	Gospel	is	paraphrased	
for	younger	children	and	read	for	older	children,	followed	by	engaging	questions.			Let	Us	Attend!		
Sunday’s	Gospel	for	Children		is	a	production	of	the	Antiochian	Orthodox	Department	of	Christian	
Education,	in	partnership	with	Ancient	Faith	Radio.		For	more	information,	go	to		
https://www.ancientfaith.com/podcasts/letusattend	

6.		Summer	Camp	at	the	Antiochian	Village	is	in	full	swing.		Sessions	1,	2	and	3	are	completely	
booked.		Session	4:	July	31-August	12	still	has	openings.		Scholarships	are	available	for	any	St.	
Anthony	child	who	would	like	assistance	to	attend	the	camp	this	summer.		See	Father	Michael	for	
information.		The	Antiochian	Village	offers	programs	beyond	summer	camps:	
• Family	Camp:		May	27-30	(Memorial	Day	Weekend)	with	guest	speaker	Fr.	John	Salem	

CHRIST	IS	RISEN!

ST. ANTHONY CHURCH 
Events To Note -
Sunday, May 29, 2022

A Divine Liturgy will be celebrated at St. Anthony on Wednesday, June 1st, for the 
Feast of Holy Ascension at 7PM.   

Memory eternal to all the members of our armed forces who served our country and 
sacrificed their lives in defense of freedom and our nation.



• Adult	Camp:		September	16-19	with	Session	Priest		Fr.	Nick	Belcher	
• Alumni	Weekend:		November	4-6	with	guest	speaker	Fr.	Nick	Nasser	

For	more	information,	go	to	avcamp.com	

7.		Join	us	at	this	year’s	Parish	Life	Conference	(PLC),	June	29th	-	July	3rd,	at	the	Antiochian	
Village	Heritage	and	Conference	Center	in	Bolivar,	PA.			The	PLC	will	feature:	

• Children’s	Daily	Workshops																																																							
• Teen	SOYO	Program	&	Luncheon	Meeting	
• AWE	Meeting	&	Luncheon																																													
• The	Order	of	Ignatius	Meeting	&	Luncheon	
• BonOire	with	S’mores	and	Lawn	Games												
• Bible	Bowl	&	Oratorical	Festivals										
• Creative	Arts	Festival	
• Teen	SOYO	Service	Project	
• Teen	SOYO	Mixer/Dance																																														
• Young	Adult	Social	
• Family	Field	Games	at	Camp																																										
• Banquet	with	HaOli	

For	complete	information,	visit	https://www.antiochianevents.com/ny	

8.		Father	Michael	is	available	by	appointment	for	home	blessings	for	our	St.	Anthony	
parishioners.		Please	contact	the	church	to	schedule	the	visitation.		Holy	Water	is	also	available	
throughout	the	calendar	year	by	request.	

9.		ALL	parishioners	are	asked	to	sign	up	to	host	at	least	ONE	coffee	reception	a	year,	a	
valuable	part	of	our	parish	fellowship.			

The	process	has	been	streamlined	to	make	it	easier	for	all	parishioners	to	participate.		The	
guidelines	are	on	the	church	website	and	handouts	available	in	the	coffee	room.			
The	next	open	date	is	June	12th,	followed	by	June	19th.	
Just	put	your	name	on	the	schedule	posted	outside	the	coffee	room	or	contact	Alice	Ziemba	
(201-664-8068	or	aliceziemba@yahoo.com).	

10.		Update	your	Contact	Information	-	if	you	have	any	changes	to	your	contact	information	
(address,	phone	numbers,	emails,	etc.),	please	update	your	information.		Forms	are	available	in	the	
Narthex	or	email	Alice	Ziemba	(aliceziemba@yahoo.com).	

11.		Do	you	have	a	new	baby	in	your	family?		Is	there	news	from	a		church	organization	to	share?		
Send	it	to	our	monthly	church	e-newsletter,	The	Desert	News,	that	goes	out	the	1st	of	each	
month.		Send	all	information	at	least	one	week	prior	to	Claudia	Bogris	(cbogris@aol.com).		If	
you	are	not	receiving	this	monthly	email,	please	contact	Nike	Bach	(nike.bach@gmail.com)	or	
Stratos	Mandalakis	(stratsuz@optonline.net).		

12.		All	announcements	for	this	Events	To	Note	Flyer	should	be	submitted	to	Alice	Ziemba	
(aliceziemba@yahoo.com)	no	later	than	Wednesday	evening.	
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